
U.S. Department of Energy

Replacing 105-K Nearside Drain Pipes (Storm Water)

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The drain lines coming from the +48 105-K Nearside roof have been leaking. The purpose of the design change is to replace the steel drain pipes
with PVC where the steel lines exit the concrete of the building. The remaining steel lines will have their interior coated to prevent further
corrosion.
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